
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

The Town Office will be closed on: 
 

Monday, August 1st: CIVIC HOLIDAY 
Monday, September 5th:  LABOUR DAY 
 

 

There is no regular council meeting 
scheduled for August. 

 

The next council meeting is Monday, 
September 19th, 2022 ~ 4:30pm @ the Town Office  

 
 

 

1st Annual Don Skiftun Memorial  

 SHOW & SHINE 
Hosted by the Star City Fire Dept. 

 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 13TH, 2022 
10:00am -4:00pm 

 

Registration from 9:00am – 10:00am 
** Please enter from north end of Main Street for 

registering vehicles – watch for signage. 
$10/per entry 

 

All proceeds from this event will be split between the Star City 
Fire Department and the Heart & Stroke Foundation  
 

For more information or to register, please call 
John Welton at 306-921-2172 

 
  “In Memory of my good friend, 

 Don Skiftun”  
~ John W. 

Remember that you can tour the 
MUSEUM in Star City! All you have to do 
is contact one of the people listed below 
and they will be happy to show you 
through the Star City Museum.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Star City Museum Contacts: 
 

Joyce Koturbash: 306-863-2245 
Dena MacKenzie: 306-920-0046 

Levina Pearse: 306-920-8345 
Sharon Huber: 306-307-0178 
Rod Englund: 306-863-2302 

 



 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
TOWN OFFICE HOURS 

8:00AM - 4:30PM 
CLOSED FOR LUNCH FROM 12:00-12:30 

PH: 306-863-2282 
 

 
 

Star City Community Pantry 
The Pantry is available to everyone of Star City Community who find themselves 
challenged with difficult finances. 
 

The plan for The Star City Community Pantry is to continue through the summer 
into the Fall, depending on continuing availability of donations. 
The Pantry is open one hour, one evening a week,  
(unless otherwise posted on the church door)  
Thursdays, 4 pm to 5 pm, at Star City United Church. 
*One person per family per evening. Coffee and cookies available! 
 

Donations of items can be left in the basket at Star City Town Office; financial 
donations can be mailed to:   
Community Pantry, 
Star City United Church, 
Box 276, Star City, SK, S0E 1P0.  
 

For any additional information please contact  
Lori Pask,306-852-9966; Penny Armstrong, 863-4135, or  
Carole Beal McKenzie 306-863-2999 

 

STAR CITY LIBRARY NEWS: 
Anyone who comes into the Library and checks out an 
item (DVD or book) will have their name entered to 
win a prize. The more times you come in, the more 
chances you will have to win.  

Congratulations to the July winner  
–  CAMERON MACKENZIE 

 

Upcoming events at the Star City Library: 
August 2,9,16,23 – Kids Cooking @ the library @ 2pm-
4pm for ages 8 & up  
* Please contact the library if your child is interested * 
 

August 4 – Virtual Reality. 2pm-4pm. All ages of kids 
to adults are welcome.  
 

Notice Nature Bingo - Pick up cards at the library or 
town office. Prizes for cards that are returned to the 
library by mid August. 
 

Local Library Bingo – these cards are available at the 
Star City Library. Cards are to be returned before the 

end of summer to receive a prize 🙂 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                           Library Hours:                                       
 

                                                            
 
 

     
 
     Ph: 306-863-4364 
     
 
 
 
 

 

Monday – 5:30pm to 8:30pm 
Tuesday – 1:00pm to 5:00pm 

Wednesday – 9:00am to 12:00pm 
Thursday – 1:00pm to 5:00pm 

Friday – 1:00pm to 4:00pm 

Star City United Church 
Summer Schedule 

 

AUGUST: 
Coffee & Conversation 
on Aug 28 at 10:00am; 

no other worship 
services in August. 

 

Kindergarten Registration is now open. If your 

child will be entering kindergarten or if you are 

new to Star City School you can register them 

online at www.nesd.ca.  

Scroll to find Star City School and click          

on the link for Kindergarten Registration. 

 

LAST PICKLEBALL 

SESSION FOR THE 2022 

SEASON @ THE STAR 

CITY COMMUNITY RINK 

WILL BE ON WEDNESDAY, 

AUGUST 17th, 2022 

 

ICE PREPERATION FOR 

THE 2022/23 SEASON WILL 

START END OF AUGUST.  

DO YOU HAVE SOMETHING YOU WOULD 
LIKE TO SEE IN OUR TOWN NEWSLETTER 
OR ON OUR FACEBOOK PAGE? IF SO, 

CONTACT US AT THE TOWN 
OFFICE:306.863.2282 OR 

TOWN.STARCITY@SASKTEL.NET 
 

http://www.nesd.ca/

